
August 19, 2016 

 

 

Dear Fellow Disciples: 

 

 

Greetings in the name of the One who makes all things new! 

 

 

I pray that you and your family had a great summer! Between August 2015 to May 2016, Covenant Glen recorded 

one of its greatest periods in giving, soul winning, and membership. We have settled in and planning for a great 

Fall season!  
 

The vacation season is quickly coming to a close and back to school is underway. The Summer months are a      

financially difficult time for all churches across this country because of vacations, camps and school preparation; 

Covenant Glen is no different.  We have been operating at a budget deficit for the past 10 weeks.  I am asking that 

you continue to support the church by giving 10% more or however the Holy Spirit leads you to give. You can give 

online at www.covenantglen.org, on Face Book, by mail or in person.     

 

I am excited about the future of our ministry and the wonderful things God has in store for us. As a Church Family, 

I believe we will be empowered spiritually, socially, economically, educationally, and culturally. With obedience to 

the Word, we will continue to grow and build God’s Kingdom. To strengthen and deepen your faith walk, starting 

Wednesday, September 7th at 7pm, I will kick-off the new bible study series entitled "Breaking Generational 

Curses and Receiving Generational Blessings." I invite you to make this part of your calendar.  Continue to fish 

for souls, bring others to church, circulate the commercial but most of all pray for our church and the world.  May 

God continue to bless you and your family. 
 

 

Your Pastor, 

 

Dr. Robert E. Childress 

Dr. Robert E. Childress 

 

3663 Westcenter Dr., Houston, TX  77042   713.458.4738  phone   www.covenantglen.org 


